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Our Youth   
 LifeTeen/EDGE Programs 

Upcoming Events: Steubenville TO Youth Conference July 22-24  
Ultimate Frisbee Practice for grades 8-12 is behind St. 
Anthony’s School on Wed. 6:30-7:30pm.  Tournament is Aug. 6th in 
Pickering. 
Our 5th Annual Messy Games (for High School) is Aug. 21st.  
ATTENTION EVERYONE:  Our Youth will be hosting a Praise and 
Worship concert for charity on Sept.23rd with Chris Bray and Band as part 
of our Parish’s 40th Anniversary Celebration.  We need YOU!  Please invite 

& tell all about this great event.  Tickets: Min. $10 donation. Thank You. 
Edge Nights:  Fridays, 6:30-8:30pm. (Grades 6-8)                                               
St. Joseph’s Room at St. Anthony’s-Fun Fridays 

LifeTeen:        Saturdays, 5-9pm.   
                                 Starting with 5pm Mass, then St. Joseph’s Room   
Thank You KOC for providing our LifeTeen pizza Saturday and Marie and Dena 

for the beautiful donation towards our Youth programs.   

Your talents are needed.  Let’s talk-Yolanda at: paduayouth@gmail.com  
  

Tutoring Program: 
Every Saturday, from 3:00PM to 4:00PM.  Please have your children come.  
Note:  More Volunteer teachers are always needed – please see Fr. Joseph. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE!   Obey the Fire/Emergency Route and the One Way                                      

designation on church property. 
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The last meeting of the season for the 
Secular Franciscans will be on Friday, 
June 17, 2016 @ 1:30pm. All welcome. 

Pray for the sick: 
Peter Ramos           Lenny Naluz 

Paul Lyttle                        Edwina Fraser               

Fareeda Mongrue             Leona King 

Maria Luigia Facchini      Maria Ancona 

Baby Kaeden Steele         Ron Mattison 

Christopher Anam            David Anam 

Salvatore Dicianna           Cosmos Selby 

Wilfred Fernando             Zamira Saldanha        baby Kaeden  

Mathu Chandrahasan        Elmo Alvis 

Arianna Acquaviva           Joseph Quinn 
 

       Es Brad  

 
 

Sunday, June 12, 2016 
11

th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

  8:15a.m. ZMichael Del Re 
  9:30a.m.  people of St. Anthony Parish 
11:00a.m. ZVincenzo Adonato & Philippo Muscari 

12:30p.m. ZAnna Maria Casiello 
 

Monday, June 13, 2016  
St. Anthony of Padua 
 

9:00a.m.  ZCaterina & Eugenio Moscon 
 

Tuesday, June 14, 2016 
Ferial 
 

9:00a.m.  Thanksgiving  

 

7:00p.m.                     ZNorah Mount 
  ZKaren Nardella  
  ZAnthony Francis 
  ZDimas Camposagrado 
        Manuel Garcia 
  Pereira Family 
  Federico Sr. and Jr. Genoveva 
  Thanksgiving to St. Anthony  
Wednesday, June 15, 2016 

Ferial 
 

9:00a.m.  ZNorma Vincent 
 

Thursday, June 16, 2016  
Ferial 
 

9:00a.m.  ZWinnifred Rows 
 

Friday, June 17, 2016 

Ferial 
 

9:00 a.m. ZRosa & Manuel Damiao 
 

Saturday, June 18, 2016  
Our Lady’s Saturday 
 

9:00a.m.  Thanksgiving -Mr.&Mrs. Cooray.  

 

5:00p.m.  ZMiguel Teves 

   

   Working wonders for people locally and around the world… 
“You do not have to look far to see the wonders being worked by ShareLife… 
in the pews of your parish, in the homes on your street, in your 
neighbourhood.” ShareLife agencies provide competent, faith-informed care to 
those who turn to them for help, regardless of their beliefs or background. Last 
year, over 381,000 services were provided to over 114,000 people in our 
Archdiocese in more than 20 languages, receiving the compassion, care and 
respect they rightly deserve. In addition, countless others were assisted 
through outreach programs around the world.” 
—Thomas Cardinal Collins, Archbishop of Toronto. 

 
Our parish goal is $115,000.00. So far, we are at $85,620.57 

Thank You for Your Generosity. . .     Together we can work wonders! 

***Change:        Thursday July 7, 2016 at 7:00pm 

Parish Mission on the Holy Year of Mercy 
By Father Thomas Rosica, C.S.B. 
 

All are welcome!!                     Bring your family; bring a friend! 

 

“Ask, and it will be given to you; search, 
and you will find; knock . . . Matthew 7:7  

mailto:paduayouth@gmail.com


St. Anthony of Padua Parish - 40th Anniversary 
 

Take a look at us; we decided to all come together 

for we are somehow connected to one another. 
And as I look around me in total amazement 
I can tell this is going to be a fantastic event. 

 

St. Anthony’s Church was built on solid foundation 

and I’m not only talking about rock formation. 

We, members, are the putty that keeps it well glued 

our morals, ethics and standards are well viewed. 

 

The congregation has grown throughout the years 

has witnessed lots of laughter and also many tears. 

Myriads of baptisms, weddings, funerals and more 

with the various sacraments administered in galore. 

 

We have produced deacons, pastors and even bishops. 

Among the other parishes in Brampton we are tops. 

Contributions are quite outstanding you will agree 

with loads of donations which include the ‘giving tree’. 

 

I didn’t personally meet all the clergy we’ve had 

and for this declaration I somehow feel sad. 

There are some who left outstanding impressions 

and those with whom I had very little connections. 

 

Thirty-two Religious have served well at St. Anthony 

starting with Rev. Edward Debono up to Fr. Mani. 

Some were good preachers and others were not 

but what they lacked, in other things made up a lot. 

 

Altar servers, RCIA, ushers, and Eucharistic ministers, 

choirs, counters, CWL, decorators and caregivers. 

Youth group, Legion of Mary and Rosary Apostolate 

these make up a kaleidoscope that we all appreciate. 

 

Among the many little miracles our parish has received 

includes the Holy Eucharist which some of us perceived. 

Our church was chosen among some of Ontario’s finest 

to be one of a few through which the Holy Doors were ‘blest’. 

 

Amid the celebrations and blessings, my greatest wish, 

for all, at the 40
th

 anniversary of our beloved parish 

is that this memorable and holy Jubilee Year of Mercy 

be fulfilled and realized in the message from the Deity. 

 

So hopefully, your special prayer and mine will be 

that God Almighty in His infinite and divine mercy 

would bestow upon us all His faithful congregation, 

showers of blessings and meaningful inspirations. 
 

Patricia Peltier-Joseph, 
parishioner 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adoration Lamps 

 Tuesday, June 14th           

 

Angelo & Coletta D’Souza 
 

Cost of lamps   $20              in remembrance 
 

The Holy Family statue will be 
welcomed in the home of 

Anna Maria Rutigliano and 
family for the upcoming 
week.  The statue must be 

returned to the church by 
noon on the following Saturday.   

For St. Anthony of Padua parishioners to 

receive the Holy Family statue in your home, 
please call the church office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          

 

 

 

 

 

OUTREACH HELP NEEDED 

The following items are still needed and/or 
requested for a single mom with 4 young boys 

and our newly arrived family:  -Lawnmower  

-Bike helmet for 4yr old           -Bike pump 

- Training wheels                  -Blankets       

- Boys clothes: sizes 16, 12, 10, 6 

Please leave a message in our Outreach 
voicemail,  905-793-8030  ext. 5.  
 

‘Our faith compels us 

to reach out to those in need’.  Volunteers are 

often the glue that holds a community 

together. Birthright Brampton is looking 

for caring and compassionate volunteers 

who are committed to the spirit of 

nurturing life.  Professionals for referrals 

are also welcome (doctors, lawyers, 

employers, etc.).   

Please call 905-874-0607 for more details.    
 
In recognition of St.Anthony of 
Padua’s 40th Anniversary as a parish, 
the youth ministry is hosting a Praise 
and Worship Concert for charity on 
Friday, September 23 @ 7pm. Special 
guest performer is Gospel Music 
Association Covenant Award winner 
Chris Bray (songwriter of Canadian 
Christian radio #1 hit songs, "Called" 
and "Finally Let Go"). 
Tickets are a minimum of $10 
donation. All profits support both 
Covenant House and Ste. Louise 
Outreach, Brampton.  
ALL welcome – for more information: 
paduayouth@gmail.com 

 

** ALL MINISTRY GROUPS**  
USE OF PARISH CENTRE 2016/2017 

Please email the office or hand in your dates request in writing, for 
use of the Parish Centre  by June 26th, 2016! 
 

NOTE:  All Ministry Groups run the risk of being bumped or cancelled, if 
necessary, without notice. 
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